Section 4
Technical Ability

Sebago Technics, Inc. has been contracted to provide the Surveying, Engineering, Landscape
and Permitting services associated with the proposed facility. Sebago Technics has been
consulting and working in the Greater Portland communities for nearly 30 years.

James Seymour PE is the senior project manager for the project. He has extensive experience
working with the City of Portland and with understanding Planning permit processes
throughout Cumberland County and the State of Maine.

PATCO Construction has constructed several residential and commercial projects throughout
the State of Maine and has worked within the City of Portland, for many clients and has also
an extensive history of successful projects within the greater Portland area. Their expertise
includes pre-fabricated metal structures, commercial structures and industrial applications.

All team members have successfully collaborated on prior projects. Each of these companies
employs professionals with experience in the design and construction of similar scale
facilities. Al of the team members have consuited on projects that have been reviewed and
approved by the City of Portland.



